

PTA Newsletter

29/11/2023

UPDATES:

Thank you to everyone who came along to the Christmas Fair last Friday – it was lovely so see children and families enjoying some Festive fun! The afternoon was a huge success with lots of £'s raised for our school – more details will follow soon

UPCOMING EVENTS:

<u>8 DEC - Kids Christmas craft stall & Raffle draw</u> (after school)

<u>8 DEC - Wreath making Evening</u> - last few spaces remainingsee your Class Rep to book

<u>15 DEC - Christmas Disco</u> <u>Please buy your ticket here</u>

RAFFLe:

Please purchase your raffle tickets using the link below - the answer to the question you will be asked is MERIDIAN.

There are lots of great prizes on offer so don't miss out!
http://pta-events.co.uk/friendsofstpeterspta

Tickets need to be purchased before 8 December - GOOD LUCK!